Salem City Hall o e, 8. 745.9495

Conservation Commission Public Hearing - New England Power Co.
Cable Replacement

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
Under the Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act
& the City of Salem Wetlands Protection Ordinance

A Public Hearing will be held at Salem City Hall Annex, 120 Washington St, 3rd fl., Salem, MA at 6pm

on July 24, 2014, to consider a Notice of Intent for New England Power Company (d/b/a National Grid), for the Salem Cable Replacement
Project located between the Salem Harbor and Canal Street Substations. Portions of the work will take place in existing city streets, in Fort
Avenue, Webb Street, Essex Street, Forrester Street, Hawthorne Boulevard, Congress Street, Derby Street, Leavitt Street, Cypress Street,
Canal Street, and Washington Street. The proposed work on these streets fall within resource areas jurisdictional to the Massachusetts Wetlands
Protection Act and the Salem Wetlands Protection and Conservation Ordinance, including Land Subject to Coastal Storm Flowage (100-year
floodplain), the 100-foot Buffer Zone to Floodplain (under the local ordinance only), Riverfront Area, and the 100-foot Buffer Zone to Bank.

This is a public hearing under the requirements of G.L. Ch 131 Section 40, as amended, and the Salem Wetlands Protection Ordinance and
Regulations. Plans are available at the City of Department of Planning and Community Development, City Hall Annex, 120 Washington Street,
3rd floor, Salem, MA from 8am—4pm Mondays thru Wednesdays, 8am—7pm on Thursdays, and 8am— 12pm(noon) on Fridays. For more
information please contact the City of Salem Conservation Agent at 978-619-5685.

Note: Notice of the public hearing, including its date, time, place, will be posted on the Public Meetings Bulletin Board in Salem City Hall, 93
Washington Street, Salem, Mass not less than 48-hours in advance.

Note: Please submit written comments to the Salem Conservation Commission, City Hall Annex, 120 Washington Street, Salem, MA 01970 by
the public hearing date. Comments can also be emailed. Please contact the Conservation Agent at 978-619-5685 to confirm email address.

Note: You also may contact the nearest Department of Environmental Protection (DEP) Regional Office for more information about this
application or regarding the Massachusetts Wetlands Protection Act.

To contact DEP call:
Northeast Region: (978) 694-3200



